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President Schlissel, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, 

I am pleased and honored to submit the following report to you on behalf of the Central Student 

Government (CSG). Below is an update on CSG’s ongoing projects during the month of July as 

we continue to serve the students of this University. 

 

As there is no August meeting, we are including updates on three topline initiatives that will 

begin before the September meeting. 

 

Ongoing CSG Projects 

 

 Diversity, Equity & Inclusion in Science, Technology, Engineering & Mathematics 

(STEM) at U-M 

 

A main pillar of the Diversity, Equity & Inclusion plan is fostering diverse representation 

and inclusivity within STEM fields and departments at the University. CSG has been 

working with the Community Scholars Program to increase the accessibility of resources 

for students who identify as students underrepresented minorities in line with the 

framework and mission of the DEI plan. 

 

 Public Service Opportunities Fair 

 

In addition to the Innovation in Public Service Pitch Competition and Kickoff Event that 

CSG will be hosting in the fall semester, we will be concurrently holding a public service 

opportunities fair aimed at introducing first year students to various opportunities in 

public service. 

 

 Game Day Hydration Stations 

 

This fall, in collaboration with various stakeholders working on game day safety, CSG 

will be setting up hydration stations on game days throughout the football season. 

Growing on our model from last year, we will provide students with water and snacks on 

football Saturday in an effort to encourage safe habits and wellness on high-risk days. 
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